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Year 12 Induction Day - Tuesday 3 September 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers and Year 12 Student 

Congratulations on receiving your place at The Sutton Academy Sixth Form! 

We are delighted that you have decided to continue your studies with us and are 
excited to welcome you in September. 

Year 12 student wills start their Sixth Form journey with us on Tuesday 3 September. 
We would like students to arrive at 9.00am, ready for an assembly delivered by Miss 
Alkarafi in the Technology Plaza. Students will receive their new timetables, have their 
photographs taken for their ID badges, and meet their academic mentors. 

Lessons will begin for all Year 12 students from period 3 onwards on this day, and will 
then follow their new timetables for the remainder of the week. However, please note, 
on Wednesday 4 September only, Year 12 students do not need to attend Sixth 
Form for period 1, and should only attend from period 2 (10.10am) onwards. 

I hope that you enjoy the remainder of the Summer holiday period, and we look 
forward to seeing you on your first day in Sixth Form in September.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me or a member of the Sixth Form Team if you have 
any questions. 

Yours faithfully 

L Gobin 

Miss L. Gobin 
Vice Principal 
 


